
Planning Commission Meeting February 8, 2010 
 
PC members present: Hanson, Reed, O’Toole 
Guests: Dick Stern 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Hanson at 6:10 
  
Minutes were approved for the following meetings: 
11/09/09 
11/23/09 
12/07/09 
12/14/09 
01/11/10 
  
Comments from Attorney Tucceri were reviewed and discussed.  Conclusions 
were unanimously approved and Chairman Hanson will report on these at the 
next Borough Council meeting. 
  
All PC comments were captured in the mark-up document. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at ~9:30 by unanimous vote. 
 
The next meeting will be held 8 March 2010. 
  
Respectfully submitted by Tom O’Toole. 
 
 


